

LOSTANT COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT 425

315 W 3rd Street • Lostant, Illinois 61334 Phone (815) 368-3392 • Fax (815) 368-3132 www.lostantcomets.org

January 14, 2021

Re: Covid screening

Dear Parent,

Lostant School has partnered with Midwest Coordination Center Testing Services. This is a FREE Federal Covid-19 Testing Program. ATTACHED is the "Guardian User Guide".

If you are interested in this program, your child will be able to test at school for Covid when Covid symptoms appear. Your child must be pre-registered in order to be tested at school. The testing results could take up to 24-48 hours. Parents are able to view the results online.

This program is OPTIONAL. Your child does not have to participate.

Your child WILL NOT be tested at school without your permission.

If you are interested in registering your child(ren), two documents need to completed (the HIPAA Form and Sign Consent Form). You can sign up for the program two ways: online or by completing the two paper documents ATTACHED. Once completed, please return the documents to the school. If you are interested on signing up online, an email was sent to you today titled "Midwest COVID-19 Testing Invitation". The email address is: support@testedandprotected.org. Once the documents are completed, they are automatically sent to the company and processed.

If you have any questions, please contact the school.

Sincerely Yours,

Lisa Goddard

Principal

...where all students are given the opportunity to reach their highest potential.